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105 Anapamu Street, Santa
Barbara

Consider recommendations regarding the Santa Barbara County Sheriff's Isla Vista Foot Patrol Building
(Project No. 2388), Third District, as follows:

a)  Authorize the Sheriff's Department to proceed with the planning for the new Isla Vista Foot Patrol Building,
Project No. 2388, to be located on the campus of the University of California Santa Barbara;

b)  Approve a budget revision for $50,000 from the General Fund Capital Designation (FY 03-04) to fund the
preliminary phases of the project;

c)  Authorize the Sheriff's Department to issue a Request For Proposal for architectural design services and
construction documents.

[Enter body here.]
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